
TO: Hyundai Dealership General Managers, Sales Managers, 
Service Managers, Parts Managers, and Warranty 
Administrators 

FROM: Hyundai Motor America 
DATE: August 13, 2013 
SUBJECT: Upcoming Recall Campaigns 112 and 113 

Hyundai has informed the National Highway Traffic Safety 
Administration that it will conduct a voluntary safety recall of 
certain 2013 2.4 liter front wheel drive Santa Fe Sport models that 
were produced beginning on July 13, 2012 through March 12, 2013. 
Hyundai dealers will replace the right front axle shaft on affected 
vehicles (Recall 112). 

Additionally, Hyundai will conduct a voluntary safety recall of 2006-
2010 model year Sonata and 2006-2011 Azera models registered and 
operated in salt belt states (Connecticut, Delaware, Illinois, 
Indiana, Iowa, Maine, Maryland, Massachusetts, Michigan, Minnesota, 
Missouri, New Hampshire, New Jersey, New York, Ohio, Pennsylvania, 
Rhode Island, Vermont, West Virginia, Wisconsin and the District of 
Columbia) . Hyundai dealers will inspect and repair or replace the rear 
crossmember assembly on affected vehicles (Recall 113). 

For both recall campaigns, Hyundai Motor America will be mailing 
customer letters notifying them of the recalls. Additional details 
will be sent as they become available. 
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